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Allen, Pam, NMENV

From: Franco, Jose - DOE <Jose.Franco@wipp.ws>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2013 3:14 PM

To: Kliphuis, Trais, NMENV; Sharif, Farok -NWP

Cc: Basabilvazo, George - DOE; Blaine, Tom, NMENV, Kesterson, Thomas L, NMENV;

Peake. Tom@epamail.epa.gov; king.laurie@epa.gov; Maestas, Ricardo, NMENV; Allen, Pam,
NMENV; Holmes, Steve, NMENV; Smith, Coleman, NMENV; Chavez, Rick - RES
Subject: RE: Panel 7 Approval Letter

Thanks Trais we have been expecting this. Thank you for your inspection and approval.

Joe

Sent with Good (www.good.com)

From: Kliphuis, Trais, NMENYV [trais.kliphuis@state.nm.us]

Sent: Tuesday, July 16,2013 01:01 PM Mountain Standard Time

To: Franco, Jose - DOE; Sharif, Farok -NWP

Cec: Basabilvazo, George - DOE; Blaine, Tom, NMENV; Kesterson, Thomas; Tom Peake

(Peake. Tom@epamail.epa.gov); 'king.laurie@epa.gov' (king.laurie@epa.gov); Maestas, Ricardo, NMENV;
Allen, Pam, NMENYV; Holmes, Steve; Smith, Coleman, NMENYV; Chavez, Rick - RES

Subject: Panel 7 Approval Letter

Please see the attached letter and let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks,

Trais Kliphuis

WIPP Staff Manager

Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive E, Building 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Office: 505-476-6051

Fax: 505-476-6060
Front Desk: 505-476-6000
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